
Frog Lake Cemetery Company 

 

November 19, 2019 

 

County of St. Paul Council 

County of St. Paul #19  

Re: Frog Lake Cemetery Development  

 

Dear County Council, 

 We are writing on behalf of the Frog Lake Cemetery Board,  we wish to extend our deepest thanks for 

providing us with the resources to complete the new east side development at the Frog Lake Cemetery. 

This project was made easier with the donation of machinery, man power, and other resources that 

were provided to us by the County of St. Paul Council as well as County of St. Paul public works. 

This year was the 100th Anniversary of the Frog Lake Cemetery, and we are pleased that, with your help, 

we were able to complete the first phase of this project for the community, and also the Families who 

have loved ones in the cemetery. 

 

With Warm Regards, 

 

 

The Frog Lake Cemetery Company 

Board Members  

 

 

 

 

 


